[image: ]BISHOP’S LETTER  22
15 October 2024






Dear Friends,
We are in a season of change – a new Bishop, a new government, a new academic school year, a new Synod. 
At home we have just sent my daughter off to university where she is adjusting to a new way of life and learning. It is a milestone on her journey. In the Diocese we are engaging with the milestones progressing towards Net Zero and are pleased to welcome on board Adam Clarke to help us with this work. 
The rhythm of the work of the Diocese continues with the election of people to serve on our Boards and Committees. In particular may I ask you to pray for those considering standing for election to our Bishop’s Council which will be a key body working with Bishop Debbie as we develop and strengthen the ways we undertake our missional activity.  
Change is inevitable but the constancy of the gospel message helps us find space to breathe as we work through the times to come. 
With best wishes,
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Andrew Roberts
Diocesan Secretary
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